
 

 

 

         February 6, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources 

State Capitol 

900 Court Street NE 

Salem, OR 97901 

 

RE:  HB 4034 – technical fix to SB 1051 (2017) 

 

Chair Clem and members of the Committee: 

 

Friends of Yamhill County works to protect natural resources through the implementation 

of land use planning goals, policies, and laws that maintain and improve the present and 

future quality of life in Yamhill County for both urban and rural residents. We support 

HB 4034.  This bill, as introduced, is consistent with voter expectations of matters that 

should be dealt with in short sessions. 

 

HB 4034 is the appropriate technical fix for a transcription error made in SB 1051 late in 

the 2017 session.  To not pass it, or burden the bill with further issues, contravenes the 

good work and collaboration around housing needs done in the 2017 Legislative session.   

 

Please move HB 4034 forward as introduced. 

 

   

Sincerely, 

 

Kathryn Jernstedt 
 

Kathryn Jernstedt 

Friends of Yamhill County 

 

 
HB 3034 FYC 

 

 

 

 

 


